
British Car Council Member Club Representatives 

An Update On The British Car Council Awards Program 

 

British Car Council Order of British Car Enthusiasts Awards for 2017 

 

It is my great pleasure to announce the presentation of 17 British Car Council 

"Order Of British Car Enthusiasts" awards to various people in member clubs of 

the BCCI for 2017. 

 

The award is a medal type of award (similar to an Olympic medal), to celebrate 

club members who have demonstrated great enthusiasm for, and robust 

knowledge about British cars, as well as enthusiasm for club meetings and club 

events at the member club level in the past year. 

 

One candidate from each BCCI member club annually can be selected, by the 

member club, and the candidate will be awarded with an engraved, full colour 

insert emblem medal, surrounded by a custom gold-coloured ring, attached to a 

3-colour ribbon. Engraving on the back of the medal displays the candidate's 

name, the candidate's club and year of the award. 

 

Congratulations to all the recipients!! 

 

Len Fortin         January 2018 

 

 



British Car Council Order of British Car Enthusiasts Awards 

2017 

BCCI Member Club     Recipient 

British Saloon Car Club of Canada  Alan Weller 

Boot'n'Bonnet All British Car Club  Brian and Linda Thomas 

British Sports Car Club of London  Kent McNeill 

British Sportscar Club Hamilton   Al Froggett 

Eastern Canada Lotus Club    Harald Freise 

Georgian Bay British Car Club   Brian Bailey  

Headwaters British Car Club   Angela van Breemen 

Hudson Antique Car Klub    Roy Elliott   

Mainly Minis Montreal    Normand "Freebies" Aubin 

MG Car Club of Toronto    Michael Hunt   

Niagara British Car Club    Al and Jan Munro 

Ontario Jaguar Owner's Association  Walter J. Smith 

Ottawa MG Club     Adrian Sawyer 

Ottawa Valley Triumph Club   Mike Graham 

Toronto Triumph Club    David Tushingham 

Toy Drive Group     Jean Leonard 

Victoria British Car Club    Ian Macnab 

 

 


